
1

Mai Vang

From: Stephanie <fellner@me.com>
Sent: Tuesday, April 18, 2023 12:32 PM
To: *CI-StPaul_LegislativeHearings
Subject: 839 Sherburne Av
Attachments: Application for Appeal Form-English - Revised 1-20-22.pdf

Follow Up Flag: Follow up
Flag Status: Completed

I am appealing this assessment.  
I received the clean up letter in Jan. 12th 
I then Called in to confirm what needed to be done and by when.  
Which I proceeded to remove the snow and ice immediately from 
my sidewalk.  
 
 
The city then, 
 (which I didn’t realize at the time, thought perhaps it had been a nice neighbor) 
came out in March after a light snow and within the allowed 24hr period you have to shovel, 
and did a plow of only my sidewalk.  
 
Below is my assessment and attached are photos of my walk in both directions.  



839 Sherburne Ave – owner photo 

 

  



839 Sherburne Ave – owner photo 
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Sincerely, 
Stephanie Grey 
839 Sherburne Av 
St Paul Mn 
55104 
 ֢֟֡֠ 
Life is... 
Good.  
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